
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

PRESS STATEMENT ON FAKE JOBS RECRUITMENT ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

 The Public Service Commission dissociates itself from an ongoing jobs 

recruitment exercise whose advert is currently circulating on social media 

purporting to be from the Commission. 

 

According to the advert, conditional offers for jobs will be made available to 

applicants upon payment of a non refundable fee. We wish to caution 

Kenyans against falling into the trap of unscrupulous people who have devised 

this scheme with the sole intention to con them. 

 

Already, the Commission has received complaints of Kenyans who have been 

duped with the promise of what are clearly non-existent jobs. The Public 

Service Commission does not require applicants to pay money through mobile 

platforms or any other methods in order to be considered for the job 

opportunities that we advertise.  

 

All our job advertisements are published in mainstream media and on the 

Commission website www.publicservice.go.ke bearing clear features and 

contacts of the Commission.  

 

The Commission wishes to advise those seeking Public Service jobs to always 

check our website to confirm the validity of the adverts before engaging 

further.  

 

We once again reiterate that the said recruitment is not from the Public Service 

Commission and it is therefore fraudulent and illegal.  

 

http://www.publicservice.go.ke/

